
The businesses using public funds are always subject to 

scrutiny by various regulatory bodies. To ensure probity in 

commercial decisions taken to run such businesses, CVC has 

mandated an independent Vigilance setup in all PSUs. In 

order to re-affirm commitment of CVC to eradicate 

corruption and for spreading the awareness about role of 

Vigilance, Vigilance Awareness Week is observed every year 

during the week in which the birthday of Sardar Vallabhbhai 

Patel (31st October) falls.  

 

The theme for this year’s Vigilance Awareness Week is “भ्रष्टाचार मुक्त भारत  - 

विकवित भारत (Corruption Free India for a developed Nation)” and the same is 

being celebrated from 31st October to 6th November, 2022.  

 

The Vigilance Awareness Week is an initiative to promote transparency, 

accountability, fairness and probity in the society as well as within the 

organization. A number of activities have been planned during the week to create 

awareness amongst the employees and stakeholders.  Though the activities for 

vigilance awareness are confined to a week, the spirit of vigilance is timeless.  The 

campaign against corruption must continue in order to move toward corruption 

free & developed India.   

 

On this occasion, I appeal all the employees to renew their commitment to 

integrity and probity in all their public and personal dealings. 

  

(Shiv Pal Singh, IFS) 

Chief Vigilance Officer 

 

   

Message 

भ्रष्टाचार मुक्त भारत  - विकवित भारत 

Corruption Free India for a developed Nation 

भारत हेिी इलेक्ट्रिकल्स वलवमटेड 
BHARAT HEAVY ELECTRICALS LIMITED 

 

 


